



Dear Osborne Families,

Osborne's annual fall festival parade and parties are scheduled for Friday, October 25, 2019. The parade will begin at 2:15. The classroom parties will begin immediately following the parade. Parties will end at 3:25 p.m.

The parade will circle the bus loop. If it is a cold day, please dress your child with warm clothes under his/her costume. If it is raining, the parade route will be inside the school and viewers will sit on the bleachers in the gym.

Students should bring their costumes to school in a bag or carrying case. Please plan costumes that students can put on by themselves. We know that some costumes may be too large for students to take on the bus. If you need to deliver an outfit, please bring it to the office by 10:00 a.m. with your child's full name and teacher's name on the costume.

We encourage students and parents to select <u>appropriate</u> fall festival outfits. Costumes may not include any look-a-like or pretend weapons such as guns, knives, swords, hatchets, etc. If your child's costume includes a mask, please be sure that he/she can see clearly; otherwise, students will carry the mask during the parade. Masks are not to be worn during the party.

We would like to remind everyone that latex products such as latex balloons and latex masks are prohibited in Quaker Valley Schools.

Sincerely,

Aaron Rea

Principal, Osborne Elementary School